MINUTES

Council Workshop
June 15, 2022
THE TOWN OF 5:00 p.m.
COULEE DAM
THOSE PRESENT

Mayor Bob Poch
Councilmember Kevin Black (teleconference) Clerk/Treasurer Stefani Bowden
Councilmember Keith St. Jeor Public Works Superintendent Mike Steffens

SCJ Alliance Planners Alicia Ayars and Justen Scholle

Mayor Bob Poch opened the workshop at 5:01 p.m.

Planners Alicia Ayars and Justen Scholle presented a draft code for electric vehicle charging stations. Justen
Scholle reviewed the draft code and asked if there were any questions or comments. Kevin Black inquired as
to what process would be followed to ensure the Town’s electrical system could handle the potential loads of
the charging stations. The Clerk explained that each installation would require an application for a building
permit. Details of actual connections would be addressed through the permitting process and evaluated on a
case by case basis just as any other permits are. At that time, the inspectors and the Public Works
Superintendent would evaluate and determine if the individual installation would work with our system. This
code update being presented is the first step in allowing them to be installed within the Town of Coulee Dam.
There will be several other steps to the process after the code is adopted.

Alicia Ayars explained the review process that must take place with the Department of Commerce including
the 60-day comment period.

No action was taken and no decisions were made during this workshop.

ADJOURNMENT

The workshop meeting was adjourned at 5:22p.m.
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